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Dear Vice President, 

 

RE: AM2016/5 4 yearly review of modern Awards – Seagoing Industry Award 2010 – changes to 

classifications 

 

The Australian Institute of Marine & Power Engineers (AIMPE) thanks the Full Bench for the Decision 

in this matter dated 6 November 2020. 

 

The AIMPE has had the opportunity to review the Draft Determination and supports the making of the 

Determination in the same terms. 

 

 

 

 Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Nathan Niven 

Senior National Organiser 
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